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 And I will give them one heart, and a new spirit I will put within them. I will remove the heart 

of stone from their flesh and give them a heart of flesh. Ezekiel 11:19 (ESV) 

______________________________________________________________________________  

 RUN THE RACE 
Ezekiel was a prophet during Judah’s darkest 

days. He spoke encouragement and hope to a 

nation who had become like “Dry Bones”. 

Ezekiel’s name means “God will 

Strengthen.” We believe this is a timeless 

prophecy for all God’s people. 2022 comes 

with His promise to renew and strengthen us 

so that we will fulfill our purpose in Him. Our 

prayer is that we continue to Run our Race 

with joy, confidence and power as we fix our 

eyes on Jesus who ever goes before us! 

 

PAKISTAN PASTORS CONFERENCES 
 

We are experiencing anointed times of ministry during our 

Zoom meetings in Pakistan. Our last Conference was 

December 10th with 200 pastors attending. On January 13th 

we will be speaking at our third event with Pastor Luqman 

where we expect 300 pastors in attendance. In Ephesians 

3:20-21 God’s Word says: “ Now to him who is able to 

do immeasurably more than all we ask or imagine, 

according to his power that is at work within us,  to him 

be glory in the church and in Christ Jesus throughout 

all generations, for ever and ever! Amen.” This season 

of ministry is proving to be very rewarding!  

 

With the Christian population in Pakistan being approximately 1.25% of the people, it is indeed 

gratifying to play a small part in what God is doing there. Thank you, to our friends and partners, 

for the great privilege of joining with you, to encourage and affirm servant-leaders who labor in 

some of the darkest regions on earth. Pastor Luquman and his wife, Nazia, also oversee a school 

that is part of their church, where they teach English to elementary children.  
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PAKISTAN ZOOM CONFERENCE PHOTOS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“The measure of a man is not how many servants he has, but how many men he serves.” 
         Dwight L. Moody 

“Just as the Son of Man did not come to be served, but to serve, and to give his life as a ransom for 

many.”                                                                                                 Matthew 20:28 (NIV) 

Run the race, 
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